
TEST TO STAY (TTS)
PROGRAM

FREE TESTING
FOR QUARANTINED STUDENTS AND STAFF

WHO ARE NOT VACCINATED

The Christina School District will be offering “Test to Stay (TTS),” a daily testing opportunity that will 
allow identified close contacts, who are not vaccinated, to remain in the classroom instead of being 
quarantined and missing instruction.  Families with students recently in close contact with a person 
who tested positive for COVID-19 are encouraged to participate in this opportunity.

Students must have a negative test result in order to attend school the following day while in the 
quarantine period. Students will continue to test daily until the quarantine period ends. Students 
who are quarantined will not be able to attend school if they don’t participate in this program.

REGISTRATION

Students must be 
registered to participate in   

our weekly COVID-19 
screening program. 

To register, complete 
the COVID-19 testing 
consent form on our 

website.

THE PROCESS

Students asked to quarantine 
because of close contact with 

someone who tested positive for 
COVID-19, can participate in TTS, 
if s/he is registered in our weekly

 screening program. 

Testing will be completed in a matter 
of minutes using a nasal swab.

THE RESULTS

 Test results will be sent to 
the parent’s email address. 

Parents are required to 
forward the email, including 

the child's names, date of 
birth, and school, to the 

district mailbox - 
TestToStay@

christina.k12.de.us

For more information, visit 
www.ChristinaK12.org/COVID-Testing


